
Public Comments

No. Comment Comment Date

1 Deny drilling permits until new rules are in place. SB-181 is law; it requires public health safety to be 
the very top priority. Therefore no fossil fuel drilling permits should be approved, nor should the 
applications even be accepted, before the new COGCC rules are determined and implemented. 
You’re supposed to prioritize clean air, clean water, clean soil, safety from explosions, safety from 
earth sinkage, safety from water exploitation, & safety from social injustice which has allowed the 
safety of minorities & lower-income people to be undermined by drilling activity which affluent, 
predominantly white people successfully shoved off.
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Total: 1 comment(s)

The following comments were provided by members of the public and were 
considered during the technical review of this application.
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